
Our Superintendent promised to notify you of any updates to travel: as of 3/11/21, NYS DOH travel guidance for 
quarantine has been updated and accepted by the NCDOH.  

NEW INFORMATION FOR DOMESTIC TRAVEL 

As of April 1st, 2021, Governor Cuomo has announced that no individual is required to quarantine if they are 
asymptomatic. However, all individuals exposed to COVID-19 or returning travel must:    

¶ Still register with the NYS DOH by filling out the travel health form - This is to assist in contact tracing if 
needed from state to state. : https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory 
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Continue daily symptom monitoring through Day 14 (Very Important to be sure you are completing your daily 
morning survey: Be sure to read each question carefully.)  

¶ Continue strict adherence to all recommended non-pharmaceutical interventions, including hand 
hygiene and the use of face coverings, through Day 14 (even if fully vaccinated) than continued 
compliance per NFCSD reopening plan thereafter; and   

¶ Must immediately self-isolate if any symptoms develop and contact the local public health authority or 
your healthcare provider (medical provider (Doctor)) to report this change in clinical status (symptoms) 
to determine if you should seek testing.  

▪ If you have any of the following symptoms:  
▪ Temperature greater than 100.0 F  
▪ Feel feverish or have chills  
▪ Cough  
▪ 
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